
Graduating Independent
Women since 1937

FALL OPEN HOUSE

Please join us for our 
HIGH SCHOOL
OPEN HOUSE 
For Girls Entering
9th, 10th, 11th and 12th Grade

SATURDAY,
OCTOBER 19TH 

FROM 12:30PM - 3:30 PM

Scan the above QR code to RSVP or contact the Director of Admissions
Steebo Varghese at 718-748-2244 ext.1128

 email: varghese@fontbonne.org
We look forward to welcoming all prospective students and their families to our campus!


